
 
General Memo 

 

 
 
 
 
 
January 25, 2019 
 
 
RE: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE FEBRUARY 11, 2019 PUBLIC 

MEETING ITEM 
 
Application to Amend the Zoning By-Law  
GEORGIAN MAYFIELD INC - FOTENN PLANNING & DESIGN 
 
6737 Mayfield Road 
Ward: 10 
City File Number: C08E17.009  

 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

This letter is sent to advise that a Statutory Public Meeting for the above noted item will 
not be held on February 11, 2019, despite a previous notice that was sent to you.  This 
public meeting item is cancelled due to outstanding matters between the subject property 
owner and adjacent landowner.  The proposed concept plan that was provided as part of 
the previous notification is attached. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Larysa Russell, Development Planner III, at 905-
874-3880 or by email at Larysa.Russell@Brampton.ca, or Bernie Steiger, Manager, at 
905-874-2097 or by email at Bernie.Steiger@Brampton.ca. 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Allan Parsons, MCIP, RPP 
Director 
Planning and Development Services 
 

mailto:Larysa.Russell@Brampton.ca
mailto:Bernie.Steiger@Brampton.ca


 
General Memo 

 
 
 

 


